
14th June 2019 

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    97.4%  Class 5 96.7% 

Caterpillars   97.8%  Class 6 96.7% 

Class 2          98.3%  Class 7 93.3% 

Class 3          99.6%  Class 8 98.8% 

Class 4 99.2%  Class 9 97.5% 

Last  weeks winner was Class 3 with 99.6% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 97.5%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

Diary Dates 

CLASS 5 ASSEMBLY  

14th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome 

 

YEAR 4 FOREST SCHOOL 

Starts 11th June 2019  

 

CLASS 3 ASSEMBLY  

21st June  9.15am 

Parents welcome 

 

HEALTH & SPORTS WEEK  

PE KIT/SPORTSWEAR ALL WEEK 

25th—28th JUNE 2019   

 

BUSY BEES ASSEMBLY 

28th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome 

 

SUMMER FAYRE  

28th June 5pm till 7pm 

 

YEAR 4 CLUSTER GAMES 

4th July 1.15pm James Bateman 

Junior High 

 

CLASS 4 ASSEMBLY 

5th July 9.15am  

Parents welcome  

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school focus is ‘We can keep ourselves 

healthy’ 

Our Health and Sports week  begins on the 25th June 
2019. Miss Kaminskas  has been busy organising some 
great activities for the week. You will have received a 
letter in regards to healthy snacks for the week, please 
return this asap. The children are to come into school in PE or 
sportswear all week so they are ready to participate in the fun!  

Forest School Family experience  days!  
 

Mr Fox is offering some different experience days within our Forest 
School over the summer holidays.   
Forest School Thursdays will run on 25th July 2019 and 29th August 
2019.  
Survival skills Fridays on 26th July and 30th August  2019.  
The day will start at 10am and run till 2pm £20 for a family ticket.  
Places are limited so please book on forestschool@pm.me. See the posters for more 
information . 

1980’s Day  - Friday 14th June.   

The time travellers and Mrs Harvey would like to     
remind you that it is 1980’s day on Friday . They would 
like children to  dress in the spirit of the 80’s leg 
warmers, shell suits, lace gloves, big hair! The day will 
start off with Class 5’s assembly all about the era and finish with an 
80’s disco on the yard. With lots of fun activities in between! A big 
thank you to Mrs Harvey and the Time travellers for organising this 
event!  



Please remember all  
Newsletters and holiday lists are on our school      

website. 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk 

Please check our website and twitter for more 
news, calendar dates and updates through the 
week at @KnypersleyFirst 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Lunchtime Stars 

Busy Bees      Beau Tracey 

Caterpillars   Megan Barlow 

Class 2  Oliver Adams 

Class 3          Emma-Louise Fletcher 

Class 4          Etti Gordon 

Class 5            Darcy Cotterill 

Class 6            Chloe Stoddard 

Class 7        Helena Moors 

Class 8            Reilly Surtees 

Class 9            Eliza Hancock 

Lunchtime Merit Award 

Lacey Salt, Meghan Jukes and Ayesha Price 

for helping to tidy in the hall. 

Student of the Week     

Busy Bees      Beau Tracey 

Creative   Hollie Barlow 

Caterpillars     

2  Arthur Sharples 

3               All of Class 3 

4          All of Class 4 

5         All of Class 5 

6   Skye Baker 

7         Sophia Alcock 

8           Logan Pepper 

9          Carly 

 

            Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees     Lewis Plan 

Creative  Harry Walley 

Caterpillars     

2   Oscar Harrison 

3   William Spencer  

4           Lacey Naggington 

5   All of Class 5 

6          Ewan Harrison 

7         Hugo Cook 

8   Freddie Carooll 

9   Gemma Billings          

   

Congratulations 

We are on Week 2 of the school dinner menu this week. 

Interested in becoming a governor ?  

We are looking for a member of our local community to join our Local 

Advisory Board to help our senior  leaders to develop both Kingsfield 

and Knypersley First Schools. If you know of anyone that may be   

interested in this voluntary position, who are passionate about our 

local area, have an interest in education or business and can commit 

to regular meetings then please call into either school’s office for an 

application form. Or contact Mrs Goodyear on 01782 973810 or Mrs 

Butler on 01782 973800. Closing date - Friday 21st June. 

Captain Carrot nose’s healthy lunch campaign.   

This week’s recipe is:  

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/tuna-

mayonnaise-and-sweetcorn-sandwich 

Enjoy!  

Look out for another  recipe next week!   

UNIFORM  

Our school uniform will now be supplied by SMART in Newcastle. 
You will receive a flyer offering you 10% off and instructions on 
how to order. There is also a link on our website under the        
PARENTS tab. Many thanks.  

Summer Book Fair 
 

There will be a summer book fair held at 
school during 20th to 27th June. This will 
be held at the end of the school day in 
the hall. Book prices from £1!  

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/tuna-mayonnaise-and-sweetcorn-sandwich
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/tuna-mayonnaise-and-sweetcorn-sandwich

